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SUMMER VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

Supply Drives

Project Transformation is always in need of children’s books, program supplies, and
athletic equipment for our summer programs. PT has a large, green personalized library
box to collect items for donations. Contact the office to find out the most needed items or
check out the supply list.

One-to-One Reading Volunteers at Lakeside and St. Luke UMCs in Pine BIuff.

Project Transformation is looking for caring volunteers, ages 13 and up, to read with our
summer day camp participants. The literacy component of Project Transformation is an
exciting opportunity for volunteers to interact with our children in a one-to-one setting.
Reading volunteers listen to each child read for 30 minutes. After reading, the pair
engages in discussion and comprehension activities about the story. The reading
component takes place at our day camp locations on Monday-Thursday from 9:30-12:00.
The Reading Program is from the first week of June to the last week of July. We welcome
both individuals and groups.

Intern Dinners.

Calling all Chefs! This summer, college students will serve in Project Transformation
summer programs. Churches, Sunday school Classes, United Women in Faith circles,
and other groups from across central Arkansas are asked to help provide dinners for
them. This is a great opportunity to serve and get to know young people who are really
making a difference!

Family Fun Night and End of Summer Celebration

Once a month, we invite the children and families of our programs to our day camp sites
for dinner. This is usually a theme night (i.e. a luau, carnival, sock hop, etc.), and our
families, interns, and volunteers always have a blast! We invite church groups to provide
meals and participate in the fun. Family Fun Nights are taking place in June at each site.
A combined End of Summer Celebration will take place at one of our host churches
following the last day of the program.

For more information about these opportunities, contact:
Rev. Sam Meadors, Executive Director
501-650-0565, smeadors@ptarkansas.org



